
Southwest Public Power District located in southwest Nebraska, has an opening 

for the position of Engineering Technician.  Duties include, but are not limited to, 

assisting in the maintenance of the District’s geographic information system (GIS), 

system planning and improvements, and implementing technology as required to 

improve the distribution systems. The District operating hours are a compressed 

work schedule with every other Friday off. This position requires passing a pre-

employment drug and alcohol test. 

Southwest Public Power District offers an excellent wage and benefit package, 

including paid vacation, sick leave, paid health insurance, and funded retirement 

plan.  Southwest Public Power District is an equal opportunity employer.  

Southwest Public Power District’s headquarters office is in Palisade, Nebraska.  

The region’s schools, small communities, and recreational opportunities make it a 

great place to live and raise a family.  Interested individuals must email a resume, 

including job training and three references to:  Gary Hanken – garyh@swppd.com.    

Position will be open until filled. 

mailto:garyh@swppd.com

